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April 26, 2023 
 
 
Dear Jennifer, Morgan, and members of the iCAP Working Group,  
 
Thank you for forwarding the iCAP Engagement Team recommendation 003 “Sustainability 
Ambassador Program” to iSEE. 
I approve of this recommendation, and our Associate Director for Campus Sustainability has 
been engaging with University Housing over the last year to incorporate sustainability training 
into training for residential advisors. We see this recommendation as complementing these 
existing efforts to increase knowledge of campus sustainability goals and what part students can 
take in reaching those goals. Because the success of this program will depend on collaboration 
with University Housing, we would appreciate if this recommendation was also shared with 
them.  
Thank you again, and please pass along our thanks to the Engagement Team for its work toward 
a more sustainable campus. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Madhu Khanna 
Alvin H. Baum Family Fund Chair and Director 
Institute for Sustainability, Energy, and Environment 

 
 

 
 


